Town of Bergen

Planning board Meeting 09/24

Attended:

Chairman Fink -Kathi McLaughlin -Andrew Fink-Mark Gerhardy-David Mason -Dominick Camelio

Others: Todd Andsley, Charlie Cook

Not in Attendance:

Kim Donley, Connie VanHoute, Mark Swanson, Lou Roman, Cindy Anderson

- August Minutes Kathi McLaughlin and Dominick approved unanimously
- Todd Audsley presented a solution to Liberty Pumps parking problem. The engineering is being done now and will be presented at future meetings.
- Voted to Move Nov and Dec meetings to avoid Thanksgiving and Christmas Eve
 Nov meeting will be Nov 24th and Dec meeting will be Dec 22nd
 Andrew and Kathi voted (unanimous consent)
- Reviewed Sheard Subdivision Request

Motion to adjourn Kathy and Dom with unanimous consent

Minutes typed from meeting notes provided by Chairman Fink

Kim Donley

Board Secretary